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Sharon Standing Building Committee  
 Zoom Meeting Format 

DATE: August 17, 2021 
SSBC Members 

Gordon Gladstone, Chair -present Marty Richards  -present Colleen Tuck -present 

Deb Benjamin, Vice Chair -present Richard Slater  - no Sara Winthrop  - no 

Matt Grosshandler --present Steve Smith -present  

Rick Rice - -present Roger Thibault -present  

 
 

SBC Attendees and Others 

Julie Rowe – SBC – HS  -- present Kevin Nigro – PMA – HS   

Avi Shemtov – SBC – HS  Matt Gulino – PMA – HS -- present 

Meg Dussault - SBC -- present Chris Blessen – Tappe – HS -- present 

Joseph Scozzaro – HS Principal --present Chris Sharkey – Tappe – HS -- present  

Tony Kopacz – SPS – HS -- present Christian Riordan – Consigli – HS 

Matt Baldassari – Town   Kristy Lyons – Consigli – HS -  

LeeAnn Amend – Library  Tim Ericson – Consigli – HS 

Cheryl Weinstein-LBC  Kyle Raposo – Consigli – HS 

Carolyn Weeks –LBC  Chandler Rudert – Consigli –HS -- present 

Emily Burke – SC -- present Drayton Fair – LLB – Library  

  Chris Jankun – PMA  -  Jeff Porter – LLB – Library  

Michael Stickney LLB John Sayre Scibona – Design Technique – Library 

Chris Carroll – PMA – HS -  Kevin Monkiewitz – Design Technique – Library  

  Peter Botehlo-- Superintendent -- present 
 

1. ADMINISTRATION: The Chair read script from Town Administrators Office regarding the remote meeting 
The meeting opened at 6:30 PM with a roll call acknowledgement of all members in attendance. 
 
 
Meeting Minutes: No meeting minutes for approval this evening. 

 
 
Invoices: No invoices for approval this evening. 

 
 

 2. HIGH SCHOOL 
 
1.  Finishes Final Review 
a. The project team and SSBC met in the High School Library to review and approve the physical finish 

  samples. 
 
The invoice, requisition and change order reviews were pushed to the 8/31/2021 SSBC meeting so  
SSBC members can focus on the finish sample review and approval.  
 
2. Appoint an FFE Subcommittee 
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Members are Julie Rowe, Colleen Tuck, Steve Smith, Debbie Benjamin. Will look into pros and cons of buying from 
bid list or not. Some student representatives hopefully will be able to join the committee. Likely virtual meetings 
kicking off in early September 2021. 

 
ADJOURNMENT:  Through unanimous consent the meeting ended at 7:57 pm. 
 

Approved August 31, 2021 


